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From Don Steinke  

To Rebecca Small and Domenique Martenique, staff -- City of Vancouver Climate Working Group 

Cc Interested others 

Hi Rebecca and Domenique, 

Monica Zazueta reports that although you are attempting to achieve the benefits of 15-minute neighborhoods, you have 
stopped using the expression 15 Minute Neighborhoods. 

Could you elaborate? 

I ask because Monica and I are on a county sub-committee working with Jenna Kay on that matter.   The expression 15 
minute communities has become controversial on that committee. 

Part 2 

While digging through papers on my desk, I discovered an 18-page City Document called Transportation and Land 
Use.  Sub-head Strategies and Actions.  I believe it was approved in October 2024. 

Could you send a link to that document to all of us.  I could not find it on your website. 

Thanks, 

Don Steinke 


